
Milford United Methodist Church 
June 25, 2017              3rd Sunday after Pentecost 
 

Announcements  (Please sign the Attendance Registration Pad) 

Prelude and Welcome 

*Hymn                             “Jesus Is the Rock” Screen 

*Opening Prayer  

*The Passing of the Peace  

Children’s Time   Paula the Possum 

Epistle Lesson   Romans 6:1b-11 

*Gospel Lesson   Matthew 10:24-39 

*Hymn  “And Are We Yet Alive”   553 (vs. 1,3,4) 

Message   “Report from Annual Conference” 

Prayers of Joys and Concerns (with Response after each item) 

The Lord’s Prayer 895 

Offering   

*Doxology                   “How Majestic Is Your Name”  2023 

*Prayer of Dedication 

*Hymn                       “As a Fire Is Meant for Burning” 2237 

*Dismissal with Blessing              

*Response        “The Spirit Sends Us Forth to Serve” 2241 (vs. 1) 

*Postlude 

*Please stand as you are able. 

Bishop   Ruben Saenz, Jr. 
District Superintendent Bill Ritter  
Pastor   Lyle K. Schoen 
Lay Member of Annual Conference Pat Grimes 
Alternate Lay Member Michelle Singleton 
Organist   Dorothy Bockoven 
Door Greeters   East – Tony & Michelle Singleton 
    West – Mike & Arlene Moritz 

Videos from Annual Conference are available at 
www.greatplainsumc.org/annualconference 

HAPPENINGS THIS WEEK 
Sunday, June 25 NUMB RIDE 
 9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School 
 10:30 a.m. Worship  
Monday, June 26       NUMB RIDE 
 6:00 p.m. F.A.S.T. Martial Arts – Fellowship Hall 
 6:30 p.m. Vacation Bible School decorating committee meets 
Tuesday, June 27  NUMB RIDE 
 10:15 a.m. Text Study at Linden Village   
Wednesday, June 28 NUMB RIDE 
 9:00 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 
 12:00 p.m. AA Meeting  
Friday, June 30 
 5:30 p.m. FoodNet at the Fire Hall 
Saturday, July 1  
 3:00 p.m. NO GLOW! Cancer Free Party at Wiese’s.   
Sunday, July 2  
 9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School 
 10:30 a.m. Worship  
 

UPCOMING HAPPENINGS  

July 3 Vacation Bible School Decorating 
July 5 Vacation Bible School Decorating 
July 8 Administrative Council meeting at 10 a.m. 
July 9 Volunteer Training for Vacation Bible School 
 

Do you like to make things neat and tidy?  Do 
you like to organize files?  Then the church 
office has a terrific opportunity for you!  The 

archived files need organizing so paperwork can be more easily 
found!  Mary is looking for 4-6 people to help organized the 
archived files on Tuesday, July 11 starting at 10 a.m. in the YMAC 
Room.  We’ll work a couple of hours in the morning, break for 
lunch, and finish-up in the afternoon! 
Contact the church office at 402-761-2375 if this is something you 
can help with! 



COMMUNITY VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
“Cave Quest:  Following Jesus, The Light of the World” is the theme 
for VBS this year.  You may register your children online at 
http://milfordvbs.com/.  VBS is July 17 – 21, 6 – 8 p.m. at the Milford 
United Methodist Church.  There are also registration forms on the tall 
tables in the Narthex.  VBS is open to children Age 3 (and toilet trained) 
through just completed 6th grade. 

** VBS NEEDS!! ** 
The decorating committee needs several strands of Rope Lights 
(color doesn’t matter) and several “easy-up” canopy’s (to be used 
indoors) for the week of VBS.  These items will be returned to you.  
They can also use cardboard boxes, especially appliance boxes.  
Contact Michelle Mach at 402-641-1752 if you can help.  Cardboard 
is needed by June 25. 

FREE VIDEO TAPES!! 
Please help yourself to videos off the table under The Happenings 
bulletin board in the main hallway. 

Video System Update 
Contributions continue to come in for the sanctuary media system.  
Installation will be the first week of August at a total cost of 
$32,000.  As of Friday, $7845 has been given towards the new 
system, with an additional $2250 pledged.  If you would like to 
contribute, please do!  Please put “Media System” in the memo line 
of your check or on your envelope if giving cash.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
610 2nd Street, PO Box 82, Milford, NE 68405 

Office Hours - Monday - Thursday 9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
Pastor Lyle K. Schoen     Cell Phone - 402.801.9236 

Email - lschoen@greatplainsumc.org 
Church Office - 402.761.2375 or milfordumc@windstream.net 

http://www.umcmilfordne.com 
https://www.facebook.com/MilfordUnitedMethodistChurch/ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

United Methodist Church 
Milford, Nebraska 

June 25, 2017 
 
 

June 18, 2017 Attendance & Giving 
Worship Attendance - 73                                  Sunday School – 25 
Offering - $3134.92   
 

http://www.umcmilfordne.com/

